
Halton District School Board                         Addendum No. 3

RFT 24-073 - Accessibility Improvements at Milton District HS

The following, issued by the Halton District School Board (HDSB) May 8, 2024, shall
be incorporated in the specifications and shall form part of the proposal document
for the above.

Correction to responses from Questions # 1 and Question # 2 in addendum # 2.

Question 1:

Please provide a detail for the new retaining wall noted on the site plan and civil drawings.

Response 1:

Please refer to attached “Section at Retaining Wall” sketch included in Addendum # 2.

Question 2:

The site plan shows an outline of a storage shed to be relocated. The shed appears to be
frame construction and is not in very good condition. We would suggest demolishing and
disposing of this building completely.

Response 2:

Refer to Architectural Drawing A-100 ‘Site Plan’. The storage shed that is indicated as
relocated is to be demolished and disposed of.

RECEIPT OF ADDENDA MUST BE ACKNOWLEDGED ON THE FORM OF QUOTATION.
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